
I file several hundred consumer bankruptcy petitions per year. 
I regularly practice in the EDPA. 
I have reviewed the proposed schedules as set out on the Internet.   
I believe that this is an excellent improvement to the current forms.  In fact I will use the proposed forms as a 
work sheet and convert the answers to the current forms until these forms become official.   
Certainly, many people are confused when referencing the IRS guidelines and schedules as currently written. 
  I only regret the delay in implementing the forms, and wish that they could be utilized on an interim basis just 
as the original forms were adopted until the final rule making 
Joseph T. Bambrick,Esq 
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